
 

 

 

 

August 18, 1997 

 

 

 

Mr. David Petree 

Director 

National Personnel Records Center 

9700 Page Avenue 

St. Louis, MO   63132 

 

Dear Mr. Petree: 

 

I am writing to express my appreciation of the efforts of you and your staff to cooperate fully with the 

work of the Assassination Records Review Board.  One of my staff,  

Dr. K. Michelle Combs has just returned from spending three days at both the NPRC facilities and 

was very favorably impressed with the expertise of your staff and their willingness to go out of their 

way to locate desired records.  I understand that Gary Maxwell in civilian records and Eric Voelz in 

military records were particularly helpful in locating hard to find records. The NPRC is an excellent 

example of the positive benefits of cooperation among federal agencies. 

 

We look forward to continuing to work with the NPRC to further the objectives of the JFK Act and 

compile the most complete historical record possible of the events surrounding the assassination of 

President John F. Kennedy. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 


